
Skin Cancer Prevention Recommendations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Skin Cancer Prevention Recommendations for Our Workplace 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

As we continue to prioritize the health and well-being of our employees, it is crucial to 

implement effective skin cancer prevention strategies in our workplace. With an increasing 

number of skin cancer cases, we recommend the following measures to protect our workforce: 

• Education and Awareness: Provide training sessions on skin cancer risks and 

prevention methods. 

• Sun Protection: Ensure employees have access to sunscreen with a high SPF and 

encourage its use during outdoor activities. 

• Shade Structures: Install shade canopies or structures in outdoor areas to reduce sun 

exposure. 

• Protective Clothing: Encourage the use of long sleeves, hats, and UV-protective 

clothing. 

• Regular Skin Checks: Promote self-exam awareness and offer on-site skin check events 

with dermatologists. 

Implementing these recommendations will help us foster a safer work environment and promote 

the health of all employees. I look forward to discussing this further and hearing your thoughts. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


